
Morningside Elementary/May 14, 2019/School Council Meeting 

 

Mornigside’s School Council meeting was called to order at 9:05AM. Dr. King shared an inspirational 
quote with the council that read: “The best and most beautiful things in the world cannot be seen or 
even touched. They must be felt with the heart.” –Helen Keller 

The council shared their comments about the beauty of the quote prior to Mrs. Pamelia Harper leading 
the council in the Pledge of Allegiance.  

Approval of the last Council meetings were approved and new business was discussed. 

Dr. King shared that the preliminary data for Spring GMAS 2019 showed improvements but there is still 
more work to be done to close gaps. She also shared changes for 2019-2020 including the reduction of 
teachers in grades 4th and 5th and that Mr. Hall the APD will be leaving to becoming principal in Peach 
County. Mr. Timothy Deas will be the new APD and will be joining the Panther PRIDE family from Bibb 
County. 

The meeting was adjourned and 9:30.   

 


